
 

 

 

Save the dates: 

the 

Bainbridge Island Saddle 

To renew your membership please visit our 
website, bainbridgesaddleclub.org today. We 
encourage all renewing members to renew on 
line using Paypal. It is quick and it is easy. You are 
still welcome to mail in your renewal but it makes 
life easier for us if you complete it on line. 

Hunter/Jumper 
Schooling 
Shows 

Dressage 
Shows 
With Friday May 5th and 6th 

October 6th and 
7th 

Banquet 

Saturday 

November 4th 

E A R L Y  S P R I N G  N E W S L E T T E R   
M A R C H  2 0 1 7  

Spring Clean Up Party 
Sunday, March 19th 

Please visit www.signupgenius.com or email 
bainbridgesaddleclub@gmail.com to sign up 
for the Annual Spring Clean Up on Sunday 
March 19th. Bring rakes, gloves, pruners, lopers, 
shovels… and remember to label all your tools 
A delicious chili lunch will be provided for 
hungry workers and 2 hours work = 1 free class! 

April 8th, May 13th, 
June 3rd, August 
19th (double 
points) and 

Time to Renew Your 
Membership at BISC 

Liability Waivers 
In order to comply with the 
sound advice of our legal 
counsel, we are sending out 
new liability waivers for all 
members to sign and return. 
Upon your renewal, we will 
send you the waiver as well 
as a stamped self-addressed 
return envelope. Please 
review, sign and return. It is a 
2 sided document: Please 
sign both. 

First Hunter Jumper 
Schooling Show of the 
2017 Season: 
Saturday April 8th at 8am 

Please join us in kicking off the 2017 
season on April 8th. Same format as last 
year: early warm up followed by 
jumpers at 8am followed by second 
warm up and Hunters beginning with 

lead-line and progressing through 2’6”- 2’9” Child’s division 
around 10 am. 

Thank you Countryman’s Stables! 

Show Help Needed! Want to voyage into the inner sanctum 
of the Saddle Club and gain first hand knowledge of the 
highly technical workings of show production? If yes, then 
volunteer to help out in the show office!!  
Email Jackie at bainbridgesaddleclub@gmail.com 

Something you want to see at 
BISC? Areas of concern? Wish to 
volunteer? Please let us know! 
bainbridgesaddleclub@gmail.com 


